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From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 

Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2008 7:18 AM 

To: Docketing 

Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 7/17/2008 

Re: Linda Dietz 
197 A Mathews Rd 
Boardman, OH 44512 

Docketing Case No.: Case No. 07-829-GA-AIR 

Notes: 

My concern is about the huge increase in natural gas prices for this coming winter. There does not seem 
to be a shortage, no hurricanes , no reason for this. How are we supposed to manage with the high cost 
of gas, food and utilities? I thought that the PUCO role is to protect the consumer and be our 
ombudsman.. What is the reason that Dominion and others have already increased their rates, and it's not 
even fall? Please, please, help us. We are retired and I'm sure Social Security isn't going to give out cost 
of living increases to cover all of the added increases the American people are experiencing... 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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